P.O. Box 772812 Eagle River, Alaska 99577

March 1, 2017

Ona Brause
Deputy Chief of Staff
Office of Mayor Ethan Berkowitz
Municipality of Anchorage
PO Box 196650
Anchorage, Alaska 99519-6650

Via e-mail to: BrauseO@muni.org

Dear Ms. Brause,

This letter is to inform you that on Wednesday, February 8, 2016 at the regularly scheduled meeting of the Eagle River Valley Community Council (ERVCC), Ms. Sarah Wright was elected and nominated to be the ERVCC Alternate on the Eagle River/Chugiak Parks and Recreation Board of Supervisors.

For the record, a quorum had been established, and the vote was by unanimous acclamation.

Please assist Ms. Wright with her paperwork as required. If there are any questions or concerns, I can be reached at 907-230-6061. She can be reached at swright@aol.com. Mr. Pete Panarese, the ERVCC Representative on the Board can assist as well. He is at ppanarese@gci.net.

Sincerely,

David W. Schade, MPA

President

cc: Elisa Snelling, ERVCC Vice President

Pete Panarese Sarah Wright